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Good morning Thebao! 
 
I hope this finds you well. Last night was our last class of Investment Opportunities & Deal Structures. 
The sentiment felt throughout class was that we didn't want the course to end.  Everyone wanted the 
class to continue through the end of the semester. 
 
Mr. Palazzo is an excellent Professor! Every week he had an incredible class prepared. The world class 
speakers he brought as guests, allowed the students to meet some amazing professionals and learn 
about real time transactions.  Last week, Ed XXXXX (Managing Director of AAAAA Bank) discussed his 
recent closing of $250 million of financing for the One Hotel in Miami with XXXX, YYYY Capital and ZZZZ. 
There have been several people of the same caliber Professor Palazzo has introduced to the class. 
 
Mr. Palazzo truly cares. It's clear and obvious in his availability and desire to help students. He's one of 
the best professors I've come across. While I am a new student in the Schack Master's program, I am 
very active at NYU and take every learning opportunity available. I love learning and have taken 
undergraduate and graduate level courses at an Ivy League University to Public and Private Institutions of 
higher learning. I know a great professor when I see one. I thought you should know the asset you have 
in Mr. Palazzo. 
 
I look forward to seeing the programming for the Spring and taking another class with Mr. Palazzo. 
 
Should you want to discuss anything, please feel free to reach me anytime (555) 380-8790. 
 
High regards, 
Brian XXXXXX 
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